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Dear W. R. Brown Families,  

 

Welcome back and Happy New Year!  We hope that you 

enjoyed a healthy and happy holiday season.  We are so 

excited for the New Year and welcome 2022! 

 

During the month of January school will be closed on Monday, 

January 17th in observance of Dr. Martin Luther King and again 

on Friday, January 21st for a teacher in-service day. 

 

The second marking period ends on Thursday, January 20th 

and report cards will be issued on Wednesday, February 2nd.  

Our next round of parent-teacher conferences will be held on 

Friday, February 4th.  This day will also be a half day with 

dismissal starting at 12:35.  If you would like to schedule a 

conference with your child’s teacher please contact them to 

set up a time on this date. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Upcoming Dates 

 

 
Monday, January 3rd    

Welcome Back! 

 

 

Monday, January 17th   

No School 

Martin Luther King Day 

 

 

Tuesday, January 18th       

CR School Board Meeting 

Nellie Hughes Stokes 

7:00 p.m.  

 

 

Thursday, January 20th  

Second Marking Period Ends 

 

 

Friday, January 21st   

No School 

Teacher In-Service Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Habit 1:  Be Proactive 
 

Habit 2:  Begin With the End in Mind 

When we are proactive, we are responsible for our own life and the choices we make.  

We understand that we have the freedom to choose based on principles rather than on 

moods or conditions. 

   

To Being With the End in Mind means to start ever endeavor with clearly defined outcomes.  

This relies on our ability to envision, see potential, and create with our mind what we cannot 

presently see with our eyes. 

 

 

 

   

   

  

 

Leadership in Literature 

 

Stellaluna by Janeell Cannon is a 

great example of habit 1.   
Separated from her mother  

and taken in by a family of  

birds, Stellaluna is proactive  

and focuses on what is within 

 her Circle of Control. 

 

 

 

 

 

Find your voice and 

inspire others to find theirs. 

 ~Stephen Covey 



 

Keys to Student Success! 

● Healthy sleep habits 

○ According to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention the daily guidelines 

for healthy sleep for school age children (6-13 years old) is 9 to 12 hours each 

night. 

●  Rich vocabulary development 

○ Reading and talking with children plays an important role in developing their 

vocabulary. 

○ Ask your child what they’ve been learning, what they did at recess, and check 

in on their assignments.  Your interest in school will increase theirs! 

●   Stick to routines 

○ Children thrive with routines and structures. 

○ Having meals and daily activities set around the same time each day fosters 

security and reduces anxiety. 

○ A nightly bedtime routine such as bath, brushing teeth, and reading a book 

together helps children to fall asleep earlier, sleep longer, and wake up less 

during the night. 

 

 

 
 



 

 

Notes from the Nurse 
Please send copy of record to Adwenna.witherell@cr.k12.de.us 

 

 

 


